
LEGAL NOTICE 
WILDWOOD PARK DISTRICT 

 
Notice of Public Inspection and Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Commissioners of the Wildwood Park District 
that a tentative Budget and Appropriations Ordinance for the Wildwood Park District, 
Lake County, Illinois for the fiscal year beginning May 1, 2024 and ending April 30, 2025 
is available for public inspection outside the administrative office of the Wildwood Park 
District, 33325 N. Sears Blvd., Wildwood, Illinois 60030, every day, Monday through 
Sunday, during park hours on the outside bulletin board and on our website at 
www.wildwoodparkdistrict.com under Forms and Financials. A public hearing on said 
ordinance, notice of said hearing having been made by publication in the Daily Herald, 
being the newspaper published within this District, at least one week prior to said 
hearing, will be held at the Wildwood Park District administrative office on the 20th day 
of May 2024 at 7:00PM. Please contact the Park District Manager, Brandon Magnini at 
bmagnini@wildwoodparkdistrict.com or call 847.223.7275 for additional information.  
 
 

http://www.wildwoodparkdistrict.com/

